
From:  
Sent: 21 May 2023 22:11 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P - Camden Market Ferris wheel 
 
Hello, 
 
I am delighted to hear that the Camden Market Ferris wheel is being planned.   
 
I am a Camden resident and my daughters are looking forward to going on the 
ferris wheel once built. 
 
Please consider this email a statement of support for planning application 
2022/3853/P. 
 
Jon 
 
 


